
Easthampstead Baptist Church
South Hill Road, Bracknell

The Baptist church was established on its present site in 1962 when Bracknell was a new 
town. They celebrated their 60th anniversary in the summer of 2022.

Before this a small group of Christians met in their homes. Soon after that the current site was
acquired and the first building on the site was a builder's hut!

In 1997 the buildings on South Hill Road were redeveloped and is now not only used by the 
church but also by many other professional and voluntary organisations. They host Sunday 
gatherings, pray meetings and lots of community activities,  children's work, youth work, 
school's work, social events. They are also involved in local, national and international relief 
work. They give practical help for local people in need, recently to refugees escaping 
Afghanistan and Ukraine.

Over 150 people (adults and children) regularly attend the  Sunday morning gathering.

In March 2020, the onset of the coronavirus pandemic offered “EBC Online”, and their 
services appear on YouTube. During the pandemic, the lobby, main hall, loos and the roof 
were all renovated.

Simon Lace is the team Leader and Steph Littlejohn is the Retired Minister and they also 
have a number of other members of staff and leaders.

https://ebc-bracknell.org/Publisher/Article.aspx?ID=191930
https://ebc-bracknell.org/Articles/451643/Easthampstead_Baptist_Church/What_we_do/Children_and_Youth/Youth/Unity.aspx
https://ebc-bracknell.org/Articles/175295/Easthampstead_Baptist_Church/What_we_do/Activities_at_EBC/Children_n_Young/Children_and_Young.aspx
https://ebc-bracknell.org/Publisher/Article.aspx?ID=192008
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